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Hello Shannon. I sent this to Beth but apparently she has retired. Are you my
point of contact now?
 
Regards,
Ed Kinley
 
 

 
Ed Kinley, President
(813)390-0659
 
From: Ed Kinley 
Sent: Monday, May 20, 2019 4:44 PM
To: Knauss, Elizabeth <Elizabeth.Knauss@FloridaDEP.gov>
Subject: P3 Project
 

Beth – we got started at McKay Bay last week on our P3 project. We estimate
that 120 Lbs. of debris was removed. We expect another service the week of

the 27th. I’m developing a spreadsheet to show our expenditures. I’ll send you
a draft soon.
 
Regards,
Ed Kinley
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